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From: .

To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: "“Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015"
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 11:10:47 AM

Hi Folks,

| hear that the Government is looking to get rid of the need for Voters to give ID before Voting.

Please retain the current requirement for voters to provide proof of identity before casting

their vote.
This requirement is widely accepted by the community, and is needed to ensure the integrity
of the electoral system by minimizing the possibility of voter fraud.

Our country once has as a core belief “Honesty’ & ‘Integrity’.

As we are now a multicultural nation, with people from many cultures, who do not have the
core values that have made this nation great, the Proof of ID MUST be retained to give
confidence in the outcome of voting to fairly elect our Government.

William Pitt

Burpengary. 4505
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